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5 February, 2015 

 

Fiona Marshall, 

Environmental Affairs Officer, 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe, 

Room 330, 

Palais des Nations,  

CH- 1211 Geneva 10, 

Switzerland. 

  

Dear Ms.Marshall, 

  

I would like to draw the Compliance Committee’s attention to two recent developments in Kazakhstan 

in relation to the communication ACCC/C/2013/88. 

  

The Kok Zhailau site has been excluded from the list of proposed list of competition venues of the 

revised concept set by the City of Almaty for hosting the Winter Olympic Games of 2022. On 16 

January 2015 International Olympic Committee informed the Ecological Society “Green Salvation” 

about it. Please find enclosed the scanned copy of the letter from International Olympic Committee. 

  

However the Almaty municipality is still considering to develop the ski resort at this location and held 

on 19 January 2015 public hearing on the project of construction of an automobile road to it. Several 

dozens of project opponents had no access to the venue of the hearing because almost all available 

seats were preoccupied by project proponents even before the registration time. Also the developer 

failed to comply with the EIA Instruction and the Aarhus Convention. You can find more detailed 

information about in the enclosed letter submitted by Ecoforum of Kazakhstan and the Ecological 

Society “Green Salvation” to the Municipality Department of Automobile Roads. 

 

Please, confirm receiving this letter. 

  

With best wishes, 

 

Sergei Solyanik 


